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The National Trappers Association has great concerns over the unaddressed pit-falls 

and potential environmental hazards this bill may be liable for. There is potentially 

millions of dollars worth of Oregon tax payer liability in maintenance, damage to 

endangered species, affected private lands, agriculture and more.  

 

To date we have seen no management plan incorporated in this bill. 

 

It is our opinion this bill is very short-sighted and lacking in research and data. 

 

We believe it is reasonable for the sponsors of this bill to produce the findings of any 

environmental studies and estimated initial costs and annual  maintenance costs of 

this proposal.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


